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DENALI COMMISSION 

 

FISCAL YEAR 2024 DRAFT WORK PLAN 

PUBLIC COMMENT SESSION 

 

via MS Teams teleconference: 

Anchorage, Alaska 

 

July 12, 2023 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

 

PRESENT: 

 

Staff/Others 

Jocelyn Fenton, Director of Programs 

Anne Stanislowski, Administrative Officer 

Allison Capps, Kron Associates 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

Jocelyn Fenton opened the public meeting at 11:01 a.m., Alaska time. 

 

FISCAL YEAR 2024 DRAFT WORK PLAN PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Ms. Fenton announced that the public comment session for the Fiscal Year 2024 Draft Work 

Plan was open, and the Denali Commission is seeking comments from the public on the work 

plan for fiscal year 2024.  The public can call in to today’s meeting using the teleconference 

information posted on the website.  The public comment session will close at 1:00 p.m., Alaska 

time. 

 

The FY2024 Draft work plan is posted to the Denali Commission’s website at www.denali.gov 

and can be viewed and downloaded from the website. 

 

No public comments were received during this public comment meeting. 

 

The public comment session closed at 1:00 p.m. Alaska time.   

 

 

If you would like to submit a written comment regarding the Denali Commission’s Fiscal Year 

2024 Draft Work Plan, please email your comments to Anne Stanislowski at 

astanislowski@denali.gov. 

 

 


